FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT DISASTER RECOVERY

(CDBG-DR)

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
Public hearings regarding the long-term recovery from the floods of 2016 will be held on Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. and on Tuesday, June 13, 2017 at 1:00 p.m., Fort Bend County Commissioners Court, 2nd Floor, Fort Bend County Courthouse, 401 Jackson St., Richmond, Texas. These hearings will be held to receive comments from the public concerning:
· The development of housing and community development needs resulting from the disaster(s)

· The amount of funding available

· All eligible activities, under the Texas Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery program, including linking activities to the disaster(s) through direct damage or failure to function

· The County’s draft Method of Distribution (MOD)
The public is encouraged to attend and to submit comments to Marilynn Kindell, Community Development Director, 301 Jackson St., Suite 602, Richmond, Texas  77469.  Comments will be incorporated into the draft Method of Distribution (MOD), as appropriate.

Persons with vision or hearing impairments or other individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids and services may contact the department at (281) 341-4410 regarding reasonable accommodations for the meeting.  This venue is accessible for persons with physical disabilities.  Spanish language translators are available at the meeting for persons with Limited English Proficiency.  Persons requiring other language translators must contact the department at least 48 hours prior to the meeting at (281) 341-4410 to request translation services for the meeting.
Public hearing notice final
